Ludlam Elementary School

Required Summer Assignments
2025-2026

Dear Parents,

With the end of the school year quickly upon us, we know that you are making plans for your
child’'s summer vacation activities. We have developed a summer plan for your child to
complete during his/her summer vacation. The summer activities will be collected on
September 5, 2025, and included as your child's first Reading and Math grade of the 2025-
2026 school year.

Your child will be required to complete the following:

Reading
e K-2nd-read a minimum of 2 books

e 39 -5 grade- read a minimum of 2 novels/chapter books

i-Ready
o Complete 10 Reading lessons
o Complete 10 Math lessons

XL
e Complete 20 Summer Boost lessons (1st- 5th grade)
IXL Summer Boost English IXL Summer Boost Spanish

Your child will be required to turn in the following to their teacher next year:

e Reading Log
e |-Ready Tracker

We hope you will encourage your child to read over the summer months. Studenfts are
encouraged to make reading a part of their daily roufines, even when school is nof In
session, and are challenged to read as many books as possible. You can select free eBooks
for your child to read on various reading platforms on hitp://read.dadeschools.net/.

We hope you will join us in this important effort and help your child further develop a love for
learning, ensuring they are ready for the 2025-2026 school year.
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